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Dear Parents & Carers,                  27th March 2024 

Year 3 Recorder Lessons 
 
The children in Year 3 will be starting to learn the recorder after Easter, on Wednesday 
afternoons. These lessons will form part of the children’s music curriculum, and all children are 
expected to participate. The process of learning to play a musical instrument is very good for 
developing listening skills, concentration, co-ordination, and for learning the basics of reading 
music. 
 
We would like each child to have their own recorder, clearly named. These are currently available 
to order from Amazon, starting from approximately £7. If you are unable to purchase a recorder, 
we have a small supply of second-hand recorders in the school which the children can use each 
week. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs K Wyatt 
 
Music Co-ordinator      
 
 


